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HELLO FELLOW BOWLERS 
Welcome to the start of our 2020/21 season - with a difference! 
 
I am sure your club is doing its upmost to welcome you back to indoor bowls and I 
hope we all appreciate how difficult this has been.  Changes are necessary and 
things still could change.  At the time of writing this is our latest information for you. 
 
The SCWIBA AGM (postponed from April) was held on 9 September 2020 and it was 
agreed at this meeting that unfortunately it would NOT be viable to hold the ladies 
County finals for 2019/20 season. 
 
There will be no National Competitions for season (incl The Atherley) 
 
There would be no Inter County matches during the coming season at all. 
 
There will be no Patrons or other matches for the rest of 2020 - We will advise you of 
plans for 2021 season when your county committee have met and we have any future 
Government Covid guidelines. 
 
County competitions will also be discussed and decided in the coming months and 
we will advise you all.  Please keep an eye on our website.  www.scwiba.org.uk 
  
The blue handbooks have been delivered to your club delegates for distribution - 
there are a few amendments to Contacts on pages 4 & 6: 
Carolyn Lythgoe - add mobile 07753 610847 (preferred) 
Barbara Crooke - replace phone no. with 01483 799214 
Carol McGrail - replace phone no. with 07939 288635 
Delegate for Sutton - Linda Aburn  07766 754089 
 

All for now, enjoy your bowling and KEEP SAFE 
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